
Coronavirus Status 
(15/06/2020) 

Following the latest government announcement, a 

maximum of 4 players can now play on a lawn (ie, one game of doubles 

or 2 singles). Members must continue to use the web-site lawn booking 

system to reserve a slot before going to the club.  

The CA have agreed guidelines for the limited restart of tournament 

play.   Further information will be provided on an event by event basis. 

In using the club, members remain ultimately responsible for their own 

actions and must adhere to the latest government advice in relation to 

their own level of vulnerability and the consideration of others. Over 

70s and any other members who are vulnerable should consider 

carefully whether it is appropriate for them to come to the club 

The following specific advice and guidelines must be followed at the 

club: 

1. To give everyone a fair chance of getting lawn time, please limit the number of concurrent bookings 

2. Ensure that you state on your booking if AC or GC 

3. Ensure that you state clearly if planning a doubles game to prevent a second booking 

4. If booking a second singles game: select the slot, select amend booking, copy the original booking 

information and then add your name afterwards 

5. Morning bookings are 10:00 to 13:00, Afternoon 13:00 to 16:00 (from 11:30 Tue & Fri), Evening 

after 16:00. 

6. Groups of up to 6 players are allowed BUT non family members must continue to maintain the 2 

Metre separation. No shaking hands (or kissing!) at the start/end of games 

7. Do not come to the club if you are feeling unwell 

8. In AC, try to move balls by using your foot or mallet rather than by hand. 

9. Use sanitiser/wash hands before and after setting up & clearing lawns.  Members are advised to 

bring their own sanitiser rather than having to use the clubhouse facilities. 

10. Avoid the communal use of the lawn hut benches. Each player should use a separate plastic chair, 

wiping the armrests before use. 

11. The clubhouse should only be used for washing hands and toilet facilities – one person at a time.  

12. Club catering facilities must not be used.  The tea/coffee facilities have been put away. Bring your 

own food/drink/utensils to the club and consume outside the clubhouse. 

13. All lawns are closed for maintenance on Tue and Fri mornings to allow isolation for cutting.  

14. The webcams and CCTV system will also be used to investigate any reports of non-conformance to 

these guidelines and government regulations. 


